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PRESTON MANOR SCHOOL 

Thursday, 19th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

English, Maths and Science Workshops 

We will be holding workshops for families on how to support your child with English, Maths 

and Science learning at home. 

The workshops will be on the following dates and times : 

Workshop Date Time Venue 

English [Ms Fielder] Tuesday 7th November 2.30pm Lower School Hall 

Maths [Ms Paknadel] Monday 13th November 8.50am Lower School Hall 

Science [Mr. Faircloth] Tuesday 21st November 8.50am Lower School Hall 

 

The workshops will start promptly at 8.50 or 2.30. Please arrive 5 minutes before the 

workshop. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Qudsia Siddique 

Deputy Head of the Lower School  
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